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The state of Oregon already has too many commissions, advisory boards, advisory 

councils, and obscure entities that are really just about grooming and promoting 

connected insiders by granting them titles. This is more of the same. There is no 

obvious or pressing need for an Oregon Irish Trade Commission just so the Governor 

can make five appointments to puff up the egos of donors named O'Leary, Murphy, 

and O'Brien. 

 

Why not an Oregon-Burkina Faso Trade Commission? 

Why not an Oregon-Iceland Trade Commission? 

 

This bill is just silly. 


